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Council Memorandum 

Date: October 5, 2021  

To:  Council  

From: Councillor Elmslie  

Re: Extension of Service Gillis Street  

Recommendation 

That the memorandum, from Councillor Elmslie, regarding Extension of Service on 

Gillis Street, be received;  

That staff extend winter service on Gillis Street until Spring, 2022; and 

That these recommendations be forwarded to the next Regular Council meeting for 

consideration. 

Rationale  

Per Council resolution RD2020-004, service on Gillis Street was to be continued until 

September 30th, 2021 while staff worked with road representatives to enter into a limited 

service agreement.  Since an agreement has not been reached, I ask that staff continue 

to provide winter maintenance on Gillis Street until Spring, 2022.  


